Thank you from ACERT

Hunter ACERT <acert@hunter.cuny.edu>

Thu 5/9/2019 4:14 PM

To:Jason Montgomery <JMontgomery@citytech.cuny.edu>;

1 attachments (129 KB)

Jason Montgomery.pdf;

Dear Jason,

Please find attached a letter from Paul McPherron on behalf of the ACERT Steering Committee. Thanks for participating with us this year. We hope you'll join us again next semester.

Blessings, Abby Yip

Abigail Yip
ACERT Office Assistant
Academic Center for Excellence in Research and Teaching
Hunter College, CUNY
695 Park Ave., EB111

New York, NY 10065

T: 212.396.6684